

**Board Meeting Date: 5/5/2025** 

Title: Staff Year End Letter from Board

Type: Consent

Presenter(s): Elliot Mann, School Board Director

**Description:** Annually, the board sends district employees a year end letter (email) to show our gratitude for their hard work and contributions to our success. The board must approve all communication that is sent out on behalf of the board. The attached letter was discussed at tonight's work session and any agreed upon edits will be made before sending out to Edina Public Schools staff.

**Recommendation:** Approve the Staff Year End Letter

Attachment(s): Staff Year End Letter from Board